
Club Election Results Announcement 

Dear Members, 

We are pleased to announce the results of the recent club elections held on [Date]. We would like 

to extend our heartfelt thanks to all the candidates and members who participated in the voting 

process. 

Election Results 

• President: [Name] 

• Vice President: [Name] 

• Secretary: [Name] 

• Treasurer: [Name] 

• Member at Large: [Name] 

Congratulations to our newly elected officials! We look forward to their leadership and vision for 

our club in the coming year. 

Thank you for your continued support and participation in our club activities. If you have any 

questions or need further information, please feel free to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 


